
Exciting News for the New Year

As we start a new year and reflect on the past year, we would would be remiss not 
to take this opportunity to thank each of our supporting churches, families and 
individuals. Without you we could not continue to create videos to further the 
cause of the gospel.  As we reflect on 2021 and look forward to 2022, we have 
several exciting things to share with you. 

On January 16, 2022, Hannah gave birth to our second child. God blessed us with a 
beautiful baby boy that we named Micah James. Below is a short video that 
highlights his first few days of life and explains why we chose his name. 



At the end of last year we completed one of the biggest video editing projects of 
the year. During the summer we spent several weeks creating week-in-review 
videos for Servant's Heart Camp. Later in the fall we took all of that footage and 
turned it into a promotional video for the camp. 

Back in August, I traveled with church planter Jackie Elwart to Big Bear, 
California. While we were there we created a gospel presentation that will be used 
online to reach the people of Big Bear with the gospel. You can see that video 
at hopeforebigbear.com

Recently I have been going through an online course in an effort to grow in my 
video editing skills. I wanted a way to practice several of the concepts I was 
learning in the course, and so I took some of the footage from Big Bear and 
created this highlight video. Will you take a moment to watch the video and pray 
for the people of Big Bear and the Elwart family as they prepare to start a church 
there in the coming months.

http://hopeforbigbear.com/


As we look forward to the rest of 2022, we are excited that God has given us more 
on the schedule than ever before. We have several deputation meetings, church 
videos, missions videos and other projects on the calendar. While we still have 
some gaps in the scheduled, we are thrilled with what God has given us and trust 
that He will fill in the rest of the schedule for the year. 

Praise with us:

• For the safe arrival of our baby boy: Micah James
• For all the great meetings and projects God has given us for 2022

Pray with us:

• The salvation of our children 
• God to fill the rest of our schedule
• God to lead us to a new vehicle as our current car will no longer pass PA 

state inspection

In the service of the King,
The Fry Family
Lens of the Harvest

All the videos mentioned in this letter can be viewed by visiting: www.youtube.com/
lensoftheharvest.


